
Please let us know what’s on your mind…

1. Is there something that The Children’s Village can be doing  to be a better Dobbs Ferry neighbor ?

2. Do you have any ideas/suggestions on how we can work together for the benefit of all Dobbs Ferry children?

3. In what ways do you view The Children’s Village as an asset to your community? 

If you prefer to complete this survey online, visit www.childrensvillage.org/dobbs-ferry-community

Would you like a response to your survey?

Would you like to learn more about The Children’s Village and our work with at-risk children?

__ Yes, add me to your email list to receive monthly informational emails

__ Add me to your newsletter list 

__ I’d like to take a tour. Send me notices for open houses.

__ I’d like to know about events at Children’s Village (e.g. author visits, 
community picnics)

__ I’d like to know more about volunteer opportunities

__ Other ________________________________________________________________

Would you like to support our work?
I promised this is not a solicitation, but if you want to provide a gift or sponsor a trip for a child who cannot
go home this holiday, feel free to visit our website at www.childrensvillage.org/donate

THANK YOU! I look forward to hearing from you. 

Please, if you would like a response or would like to learn more about Children’s Village, provide your 
contact information.

First & Last Name:

Email Address:

Street Address:


